

20/09/16

IOAC meeting 3:00 PM

Members present

1. Prof. R.C. Lal, Principal & Chairman ~~late~~
2. Dr. K.K. Sharma, Member ~~K.K.S.~~
3. Dr. Seema Raj, Member ~~Seema~~
4. Dr. Vivek Sheel, Member ~~Vivek~~
5. Dr. Mukesh Kumar, Member ~~Mukesh~~
6. Dr. Ravi Kumar, Coordinator ~~Ravi~~
7. Mr. Navin Mittal, Member (Admin.) ~~Navin~~

Minutes

1. Minutes of previous meeting were confirmed
2. Dr. K.K. Sharma & Dr. Ravi Kumar have nominated to go for presentation for DST-FIST proposal
3. After screening the applications, Teachers were informed to make corrections in their application.
4. Teachers Tables & Podiums are approved to be purchased
5. ~~IT~~ IT course has approved to install in Computer department.
6. Dr. Vivek Sheel, Dr. Seema Raj, Dr. Mukesh Kumar have been appointed new IOAC member (Internal) and Dr. P.P. Singh & Dr. Suresh Meen (External IOAC members)

✓ White boards for Teaching purpose are approved.

Om

केशव

अक्षय

विवेक

म

केशव

अक्षय

31.05.2016

IQAC meeting

Member present

- 1. Dr. R. C. Lal, Principal & Chairman *to do*
- 2. Dr. S. S. Suri, Member
- 3. Dr. K. K. Sharma, Member *to do*
- 4. Dr. Ratra Sherry, Member *Ratnasheer*
- 5. Dr. Balbul Gupta, Member *Buyle*
- 6. Dr. Sumita Sirohi, Member
- 7. Mr. Navin Mittal, Member *(H)*
- 8. Dr. Ravi Kamen, Coordinator *Any*

Minutes:

- i) Minutes of last meeting were confirmed.
- ii) New rooms to be constructed in the department of Computer Science. Reading room to be extended.
- iii) Renovation of IQAC Office to be is in progress.
- iv) Purchase of green teaching board, Teacher table & podium ~~to be~~ was approved.
- v) Agenda-2 (CPE) govt. order to seen by IQAC ~~to~~ and Chairperson with thanks.
- vi) API Promotions completed and DST-FIST

Proposal submitted - seen with thanks.

Dyer

Dy

IQAC - meeting

26/10/2016

Members present

- ① Prof. R. C. Lal, Principal & Chairman ✓
- ② Dr. Vivek Sheel, Member Vivek Sheel
- ③ Dr. ~~Shee~~ Seema Raj, Member Shee
- ④ Dr. Bubbul Gupta, Member Bubbl
- ⑤ Dr. Mukesh Kumar, Member Ku
- ⑥ Mr. Navin Mittal, Admin. Member N
- ⑦ Dr. Ravikumar, Coordinator. Ry

Minutes

① Minutes of previous meeting confirmed

② With reference to Agenda no. 2, it was decided that ~~the~~ a letter should be issued to applicants for promotions CAS asking them to state the writ number of case ^{High Court} of Lucknow bench (that has been mentioned in letter received by applicants).

③ The letter given by applicants for promotions has been accepted by IQAC.

⑥ Regarding agenda number ^{3, 4}~~3~~, it was proposed that a team should be formed to tackle the problem. The report provided by NAAC (last inspection) should be read and recommendations be heeded. The report ~~was~~ would be read by in the next meeting of ISAC by Dr. Ravi Kumar (Coordinator) and Dr. K.K. Sharma (Advisor) and analysed.

⑦ Regarding agenda number 3, a proposal was given by Mr. Naveen Mittal (member, ISAC) and discussed. This agenda would be discussed in further detail in the next meeting of ISAC.

⑧ Regarding agenda number 4, letter ~~given~~ issued by Dr. R.C. Lal, Principal to Dr. Vijay Garg, Associate Professor, Dept. of Physics that regarding transfer of responsibilities of department of physics from Dr. A.K. Malik to Dr. Vijay Garg.

(ii) Letter/notification regarding Internal Examinations (Nov 7-10, 2016) was seen by ISAC.

W.K. *[Signature]* *[Signature]* *[Signature]*

IQAC Meeting03/06/2017Members present

1. Prof. R. C. Lal, Principal & Chairman to be
2. Dr. K. K. Sharma, Member Kashan
3. Dr. Ravi Kumar, Coordinator by
4. Dr. Seema Raj, Member of
5. Dr. Bulbul Gupta, Member by
6. Dr. Mukesh Kumar, Member to
7. Dr. Navin Mittal, Admin. Member (M)

Minutes:

- ① Minutes of previous meeting were confirmed.
- ② A screening and selection committee of CAS promotions ~~were~~ ^{were} organized that would work for the next phase of promotions.
- ③ Quotations had been invited which were finalized for LAN setup. The purchase order to be placed is in process.
- ④ Quotations to be invited for purchase of licensed software for computers.

5) It was proposed that rooms for ^{installation of} smart class to be renovated during the upcoming summer break (June 04, '17 onwards)

6) The Physical Chemistry Lab would be transformed into Central Instrumentation Laboratory. The latter would be developed with the fund that ~~is~~ is to come through DST.

7) IQAC reports and NAAC BAR are ready to be submitted to the respective places.

8) It was decided that amount of CPB grant would be divided allocated to respective departments for purchase of books in the new session 2017-18.

Ans ✓

Bugh ✓

Kalra ✓

Q day ✓